
 
  

 

The Research Director  

 Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee  

 Parliament House  

 George Street  

 BRISBANE QLD 4000 

By email: lacs@parliament.qld.gov.au 

 

16 July 2014 

 

Dear Colleague, 

Re: Weapons (Digital 3D and Printed Firearms) Amendment Bill 2014 

We appreciate the opportunity to make a submission in relation to the Weapons (Digital 3D 

and Printed Firearms) Amendment Bill 2014 (“the Bill”). 

 

We support the objectives of the Bill and do not see any issues with its operation. 

Accordingly, we do not feel that our submission in regards to this Bill is necessary. 

 

We thank the Committee for this opportunity and wish it luck with its deliberations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Shane Duffy 
Chief Executive Officer 
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